
From: Sen. Anna MacKinnon
To: Senate Finance Committee
Subject: FW: SB91
Date: Wednesday, April 06, 2016 2:36:46 PM

 
 
Kristen Pratt
Legislative Aide
Office of Senator Anna MacKinnon
Alaska State Legislature
Alaska State Capitol|Room 516
(907) 694-8944
 

From: M. Lynn Crane [mailto:usafved@arctic.net] 
Sent: Wednesday, April 06, 2016 1:47 PM
To: Sen. Anna MacKinnon <Sen.Anna.MacKinnon@akleg.gov>; Sen.Peter.mecciche@akleg.gov; Sen.
 Mike Dunleavy <Sen.Mike.Dunleavy@akleg.gov>; Sen. Lyman Hoffman
 <Sen.Lyman.Hoffman@akleg.gov>; Sen.Donny.Olsen@akleg.gov; Sen. Pete Kelly
 <Sen.Pete.Kelly@akleg.gov>; Sen. Click Bishop <Sen.Click.Bishop@akleg.gov>
Subject: SB91
 
My name is M. Lynn Crane, and I am writing to express my support of the reinvestment
 dollars in SB91 the criminal justice reform bill going toward DVSA prevention programs. We
 support keeping DVSA prevention dollars at the proposed $2.5M amount. The latest Alaska
 Victimization Survey results [link] suggest there is a strong correlation between recent
 prevention efforts statewide and fewer reported instances of violence. This is something we
 should be doing more of if we are to reduce instances of DVSA in Alaska. Prevention works! 
 The ANDVSA programs already direct a good portion of their grant support from the State
 toward prevention projects but we’re nowhere near the level we need to be at. Please consider
 including prevention dollars in the reinvestment portion of SB91. Thank you.
 
~ Lynn
M. Lynn Crane, Executive Director
Unalaskans Against Sexual Assault & Family Violence (USAFV)
PO Box 36   Unalaska, AK 99685
Office 907-581-3310     24-Hour Crisis Line 907-581-1500    
Toll-Free 24-Hour Crisis Line 1-800-478-7238     Fax 907-581-4568
 
NOTE I:  Interception of electronic communications is UNLAWFUL under 18 U.S.C. 2510-
2522 & 18 U.S.C. 2701-2711
 
NOTE II:  This email and any attachments may contain confidential, privileged information
 protected by law.  If you are not the intended recipient of this email, any disclosure, copying,
 distribution, or action taken on the contents of these documents is prohibited. If you have
 received this email in error, please contact the sender immediately at (907) 581-1500 or (800)
 478-7238.

Save trees. Please don't print this e-mail unless absolutely necessary.
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